NRG LICENSE SUB, LLC
KROR Hastings, NE
Facility ID No. 26649

PUBLIC INSPECTION FILE

Political File

In preparation for filing its license renewal applications, NRG has conducted audits of the online
public inspection files at its radio stations. Having become aware of deficiencies with respect to
the timely upload of political advertising information in certain markets, NRG has redoubled the
company’s efforts to train staff consistently and to implement company-wide operating
procedures so as to ensure that requisite information is timely uploaded to the online public file
in compliance with the Commission’s rules. NRG entered into a consent decree with the
Commission on December 2, 2020 in connection with the license renewals of the company’s
Illinois and Wisconsin radio stations.

KROR had very few political orders. While most were uploaded timely, one order was uploaded
six days after it was received. NRG continues to train and review on these matters.



